
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 28th January 2022 

We are sad to let you all know that Miss Saward will be leaving us at Easter as she has secured a 
teaching role closer to home.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Saward for  
everything she has done for the school and wish her all the best in her new school.  We are  
advertising for a Class 2 teacher and we will let you know once we have employed a new teacher. 

 
Peterborough United Football Club visited us yesterday.   What an exciting  
experience!  As part of that visit, all pupils met the mascot, Peter Burrows and the 
representative from the club, Bobby Copping.  All children will soon be issued with a 
ticket that allows them and one adult to attend a forthcoming Peterborough United 
Sky Bet Championship fixture FREE of charge.  As soon as these are with the school, 
we will distribute them out.  

 
As always, we would like to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross Keys Primary is a positive 
one.  If you have any concerns, in the first instance, please telephone (01553 828680), email the 
school office (office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk) or speak with the class teacher.  
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley 
Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 
Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Monday 
Yrs R-3 Lego club 3:15-4pm (bookings 
only) 

Music lessons (music pupils only) 
Tuesday  
Class 2 PE day (wear PE kit all day) 
Yrs 2-4 Multiplication club 12:30-1pm 
Yrs 4-6 Art club 3:15-4pm (bookings 
only) 

Wednesday  
PTA tuck shop 3:15pm  
Friday  
Class 1 & 3 PE day (wear PE kit all day) 
Table tennis club 12:30-1pm 
Yrs3-6 Sports club 12:30-1pm 

 

Please check final page for 

future diary dates. 

 Stars: Ivy.O (Yr1), Taylor (Yr2) & Bluebell
(Yr4) 

 Kindness: Layla (YrR) & Ava-Grace (Yr3)  

 Handwriting:  Glenn (YrR) & Tia (Yr5) 

 Thank you winners: Glenn (YrR), 
Rosie.M (Yr2), Grace (Yr4) & 
Mrs Hendry  



Peterborough United Football Club —  
27th January 

Walpole Cross Keys are proud to support 
children’s mental health week  

 
On Thursday 10th February all children 

may come to school in non school uniform—the 
theme is ‘DRESS TO EXPRESS’.  Donations can be 
made via ParentPay, all money raised will go direct 
to Place2Be (a children’s mental 
health charity). 

 
Thank you for your support. 



Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Wednesday 9th February Tag Rugby Development Festival 

@ West Norfolk Rugby Club 

*consent deadline is 4th February* 

Thursday 10th February Non uniform day—dress to express! 

*donations via ParentPay for Place2Be* 

Monday 14th to Friday 18th 

February 

School Closed—half-term break 

Thursday 24th February *change of date* Parent Consultations 

*information to follow* 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day  

*information to follow* 

Friday 18th March Red Nose Day 

*information to follow* 

Tuesday 22nd March Dance Festival—Alive Corn Exchange 1-3pm 

*letter to follow* 

Tuesday 29th March Yr 3&4 Hi-5 Netball 

*letter to follow* 

Monday 4th to Tuesday 19th 

April  

School Closed—Easter break 

Tag Rugby: If your child is taking part 
please give consent via ParentPay by Friday 
4th February. 

Order school lunches for the week by  
midnight each Sunday (ParentPay). 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

Thursday 24th February 3:30pm-7:30pm 

 

Unfortunately, due to the prevalence of COVID 19, we have made the decision to  

revert back to virtual parent consultations in February.  We understand that this may 

cause disappointment, but when cases have declined, we plan for each class to invite 

parents in to look at their child’s books and join us for a cup of tea and a chat.  We 

thank you for your understanding.   

 

Further details of how to sign up for a virtual parent consultation slot will follow in 

the next couple of weeks. 





Family first: https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/
docs/ff_issue_9_digital100122 




